The Children's Eye Doctors



The Family Eye Doctors

Thomas D. Lonart, M.D., Ph.D, F.A.A.P.
Pediatric Eye Care & Adult Strabismus
Physician & Surgeon

Karen Sahota-Gill, O.D.
Pediatric & Adolescent Eye Care
Optometric Physician

Autumn Mantel, O.D.

Adult & Adolescent Eye Care
Optometric Physician

January 25, 2013

Cory W. Manley, O.D. 1906 North 20th Pasco, WA 99302 Fax #: 509-547-3751

Dear Dr. Manley:

I have been working with you for about 13 years and as you know I feel very strongly about the issues of binocularity in children. I feel that the issue of binocularity in children and binocular problems that they can develop, definitely can impact their ability to do well in school, in sports and just in life in general. I feel that the binocularity issues in children is vastly underdiagnosed and that more attention should be focused on that. Even in children who have access to care, the diagnosis of binocular issues is underdiagnosed and it is vastly underdiagnosed in children without that access to care.

As you know, I am very supportive of any efforts that you make in this endeavor and I am happy to help in any way possible.

Sincerely,

Thomas D. Lenart, M.D., Ph.D.

TDL:nkb

2/11/3

Fax #: (425) 885-6580

E-mail: tlenart@ccdfcdmail.com